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Greetings,  

Attached is the Michigan Family Connections Winter 2017 newsletter, which is a combined publication 
of the Michigan Family to Family Health Information Center and the Family Center for Children and 
Youth with Special Health Care Needs. We hope you enjoy this edition and we encourage you to please 
share with your networks. 

 
Thank you, 
 
Candi Bush 
Director of Family Center for Children and Youth with Special Health Care Needs 
Family Center for Children and Youth with Special Health Care Needs 
Children’s Special Health Care Services 
Michigan Department of Health and Human Services 
 
Office Phone:  517-241-7197 
Office Fax:  517-241-8970 
Cellular:  517-614-9604 
 
Family Phone Line:  1-800-359-3722 
 
Lewis Cass Bldg, 6th Flr. 
320 S. Walnut St. 
Lansing, MI 48913 
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